
The Scottish Youth Parliament 
 
The Scottish Youth Parliament have published their response to the consultation on 
the draft Gender Recognition Reform (Scotland) Bill on their website which you can 
access using the link below: 
 
https://syp.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/SYPs-response-to-the-Gender-
Recognition-Reform-Scotland-Bill-consultation.pdf 
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